
 

 

 
 
Friday 2nd December 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Over the coming week, we will be sharing with students some information regarding progress tests, which will take 
place between Monday 16th January and Friday 27th January.  Students should use the next two weeks and the two 
weeks after the Christmas break to get themselves prepared.  
 
Next week, students will receive a Home Study booklet that will include a test timetable (that they need to fill in), a 
study planner to help them organise their home study, revision lists, and key vocabulary that they need to know in 
each subject.  Students will be receiving support and information in assemblies, lessons and form time on how to 
hone their home study habits.   
 
To support you with this, we want to share our student walkthrough which we have been using to guide students 
through effective home study habits.  Please click on the link below. 
https://www.chorltonhigh.manchester.sch.uk/student-life/home-learning 
 
Next week, we will share the study booklet with you, along with another video tutorial on how to use the booklet to 
practice good study habits and to effectively prepare for the Progress Tests.  
 
Kind regards, 
Chorlton High School 
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